

TACA Meeting, February 2019 minutes

Present: Stuart, Janet, Lesley, Tony, Hayley, Sue, Bill, Beryl

Apologies: Elaine, Debika, Anthony and Lucy

Chairman's Report

- Current Pilates teacher can no longer teach a class at Ramsden Hall on Wednesday night. **Action: Hayley to advertise on FB**
- Forms submitted for Review of Discretionary Rate Relief. Current status awaiting response. Outcome to be discussed once received
- Possibility of converting to a charity was discussed. **Action: To be continued at March meeting**
- Friday morning exercise class provider has been changed due to a more favourable arrangement offered

Treasurer's Report

- Updated statement of accounts submitted to the chairman

Bookings

- No bookings to report

Hall Use Review

- Discussed the use of the hall for classes/clubs and agreed there is much more scope for more activity. **Action: All members to consider and make proposals for new ventures. Hayley to put on FB**
- Bill suggested reinstating the Scrabble club. **Action: Bill to gather interest and bring to March meeting to discuss further**
- Sue suggested a Darts night. **Action: Carried forward to March**

Coffee Morning and Luncheon Club

- Next luncheon club dates: 19th February, 19th March & 16th April
- Coffee morning: 7th February, 7th March & 4th April

Quiz night

- Ready to go ahead on Friday 9th Feb. The success of this one will determine whether or not there will be one more before we break for summer

Defib update

- Parish Council have ordered a defibrillator

Facebook & Website updates

- Both will continue to be run simultaneously for now

Amateur dramatics

- **Action: Hayley and Lucy to progress with booking play at East Hardwick hall. To be brought back to the committee once more info gathered**

Open Gardens

- Further to some enquiries made it was decided this isn't a viable option at this current time and will be removed from future agendas.
-

Summer Fayre

- Date agreed 30th June 2019
- Discussion around having a pop up beer shop/festival was agreed as a good idea.
Action: Hayley to get all rolling and bring back update to next meeting. Action: Beryl to confirm Anthony is happy to have event in the same place as last year (Anthony confirmed this to be ok)

Any other business

- Carving update, committee suggested having the carving done live at the Summer Fayre. **Action: Hayley to ask if this is possible and also begin council application**

Date of next meeting

- 4th March @ 7.15pm